Federal Building
701 Camino del Rio
Durango, Colbrado 81301

August 9, 1979

Southern Union Exploration Co.
Attention: Don Miller

Pirst International Bldg., Suite 1800
Dallas, TX 75270

Dear Mr. Miller:

Returned herewith is the Application for Permit to Drill for
the No. 9 San Ysidro well, located 404'FSL/2380'FWL, sec. 20,
T. 15 N., R. 1 E,, Sandoval County, New Mexico, on Federal

Gas Storage Permit No. 14-08-0001-12395. This well was drilled
as a Geophysical Test, therefore would not be under the juris-
diction of this office.

You are requested to submit a new Application for Ppramit to
Drill for the No. 9 San Ysidro wall located 2180'FSL/1980°FWL
sec. 20, T. 15 N., R. 1 E., Sandoval County, New Mexico, on
Federal Gas Storage Permit No. 14-08-0001-12395. This location
was inspected August 8, 1979, for emvironmental impaet and i1s
proposed to bs drilled into the gas storage zone, which is under
the jurisdietion of this office. Therefore, a new Application
for Permit to Drill package 1s required.

Sincerely yours,

(Orig. Sgd.) C. A, ¢/.7.00%

Carl A. Barrick
Acting District Engineer
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